
EMPLOYMENT OPENING 
COUNTY ENGINEER 

 
 
The Hancock County Board of Supervisors are accepting applications for County Engineer. This position 
requires a 4-year degree in Civil Engineering or related field; professional registered engineering license 
under the laws of the State of Iowa. Registration as a land surveyor in Iowa is preferred, but is not required. 
Possess and maintain valid driver’s license.  
 
The County Engineer is responsible and accountable for the overall planning, direction, coordination, and 
control of the Secondary Road System.  This includes the effective, safe and efficient construction, 
maintenance and engineering of all county secondary roads, bridges and related services.  In addition, the 
Engineer will prepare and let contract documents for projects, present an annual budget and a five-year 
construction program identifying future road improvement projects, and work with union representatives 
on employment matters.  The ability to establish and maintain an effective working relationship with 
department personnel, other government agencies, other county departments, contractors and the 
public is essential.  Previous experience as a County Engineer or assistant in Iowa is preferred.   
 
Successful candidates will pass a physical, background check and drug screen prior to employment.  Salary 
range is $95,000 to $115,00, based on experience and qualifications of applicant.  Hancock County offers 
an excellent benefit package including health insurance, IPERS and paid time off. 
 
Application and job description are available at the Hancock County Auditor’s Office, 855 State Street, 
Garner, Iowa 50438, and at the county website www.hancockcountyia.org.  The job description is 
available upon request at the Auditor’s Office.  The deadline for applications is June 19, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. 
at the Hancock County Auditor’s Office.  Hancock County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 


